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Hot lunch menu: Pizza hot dish, bread, applesauce and Oreo fluff 
  
Hot lunch servers:      
Jan. 25:  Jill M, Janae VM, Nancy K, Stephane VE 
Feb. 1: Beth DG, Joan K, Jaci B, Jessica W 
Feb. 8:  Amanda M, Kelly W, Tonia W, Kalie K 
Feb. 15: Linette M, Courtney A, Heather H, Kristen DJ 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  
No bus service for the North route January 22-26 
No bus service for the Rock Valley route Jan. 29 - Feb. 2 
 
Attn Parents: please remind your high school kids to be careful when dropping off their siblings.  
There have been some reports of reckless driving – we want to be sure everyone involved stays 
safe! 
 
Basketball 
Monday January 22: 7th grade teams at Hull Christian (rescheduled from Jan. 11) 
Tuesday, January 23: 7th grade teams at home vs. Sioux Center Chr. 
Thursday, January 25: 8th grade at home vs. Rock Valley Christian 
Friday, January 26: 8th grade at Sheldon Christian (rescheduled from Jan. 9) 
Saturday, January 27: 8th grade tournament @ Unity Christian 
Girls’ games begin at 4 o’clock and the boys’ games follow around 5 o’clock. 
 
Guild Meeting 
The Ladies Guild will meet this evening at 7:30 pm in the 7th grade classroom. Candi Vink has closing prayer. 
Visitors and new members are welcome! 
 
Iowa Assessments 
1st and 2nd grades will be taking Iowa Assessment tests this week.  Please try to avoid appointments if possible. 
 
3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 
The 3-on-3 Basketball Tournament hosted by the HPRCS Guild is scheduled for Friday, March 8, starting at 4 PM. 
Please see details on the attached registration form. Forms are due February 23. Please hand in to the office. Also, 
please contact Wendy Van Donge at 441-5222 if you are willing to volunteer for score table or as a referee.  
 
From the Library 
With all the snow days and the mixed-up library schedule the past couple of weeks, there are a lot of overdue 
books.  Please try to get them returned to the library.  There is a box outside the library door where the books can be 
placed if returned on a non-library day.  Thanks 
 
Concessions 
Concessions will be available at the Tuesday and Thursday home basketball games this week. All profits will be 
donated to the high school robotics team, the BzBots, on behalf of our middle school students that are involved in 
the program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
January 
22-26: 1st and 2nd IA Assessment tests 
24: 2:30 dismissal 
24: Ed. Committee 
February 
2: Hearing screening K-3 & 8th 
7: Board meeting 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Happy Birthday to Jordan Bleyenberg today, January 22, Mrs. Sharon Keizer 

on the 25th and Jenna Van Der Zwaag on the 27th! 
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